EDUCATION, LEISURE & HOUSING

St Andrews Primary School

Toab, Deerness, Orkney, KW17 2QG

Tel: (01856) 861256 Fax: (01856) 861421

Email: admin.standrews@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Mark Taylor



26 February 2020

Dear Parents,

Coronavirus (Covid-19)

I'm sure you will be aware of the spread of the coronavirus through reports in the media. While it seems that the risk to us here is low at present, Orkney Islands Council's Safety and Contingencies Service have tabled a paper to seek an agreement on a strategic approach to managing this situation in Orkney.

Meantime, we have been asked to find out if there are any children or young people in the school who have travelled to, or been in, affected areas. If this applies to your child/ren, please contact the school as soon as possible to let us know.

Yours sincerely

Mark Taylor Head Teacher

